
 

 
 

Parents of Children with peanut or nut allergies: 

 
Please complete the attached care planning information with your physician before the start of the new school year so we 

may be prepared to respond should your child have an adverse reaction to an allergen. 

 
The bright yellow care plan needs to be completed by your physician and yourself and brought back to the nurse with any 

prescribed medications for school.  We will also need the attached consent form completed by you as well. 
 

We can provide a “peanut and nut allergen-free table” in the cafeteria if it is indicated for any child.    The purpose of a 
nut-free table would be to physically separate an allergic child from peanut or nut containing products while in the 

cafeteria.  The table will be clearly marked as “nut free zone” and will be cleaned separately from other tables before and 


